
Holme Valley South COVID - 19 

Emergency Hardship 
Fund

Cllr Paul Davies, in collabora-
tion with Longley Farm and 
Holmfirth Tech, has set up 
an emergency  hardship 
fund to support Holme 
Valley South residents in 
immediate financial need.

The one off payment will 
help go towards basic neces-
sities and give you immedi-
ate support while you sort 
out your entitlement to ben-
efits,  or the Government’s 
Covid 19 response payments 
or access to other forms of 
help.  

The fund is not designed to 
be a long term solution to 
financial hardship, however 
we will also seek to signpost 
you towards further support 
where appropriate.

The fund is administered by 
Holmfirth Tech and an inde-
pendent panel will decide 
whether to make a grant, 
normally within three work-
ing days of receiving your 
application.

There is also an option for 
residents to make a donation 
to the fund if they wish to.

-

Applications and donations 
to the fund can be made via 
the link below:

https://holmfirthtech.wilda
pricot.org

For help or a query call: 
01484686305, or email: 
hvhardship.fund@holmfirt
htech.co.uk 


